
Cheddleton Parish Council 
Clerk:  Ms. L.J. Eyre                                  Telephone:  01538 385223   

34 The Walks, Leek, Staffs, ST13 8BY.     Email: louise.eyre.cheddletonpc@sky.com 

 

16th. February 2022. 

 

Dear Councillor/Member, 

 

The next meeting of the Burial Grounds Committee will be held in Cheddleton Community 

Centre, Hollow Lane, Cheddleton on Tuesday, 22nd. February 2022 starting at 7.30pm. 

Due to Covid restrictions can any members of the public/press please contact the Clerk prior 

to the meeting to register your attendance as limited numbers can attend as to avoid 

disappointment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. L. J. Eyre 
 

Parish Clerk. 

 

AGENDA 

 

27. Apologies. 

28. Minutes of the meeting of the 12th. October 2021. 

29. Matters arising therefrom. 

30. Correspondence: - 

31. Review of Rules & Regulations/Policy - Check all Burial Grounds for compliance. 

32. Disabled Access - St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery (Risk Assessment). 

33. Any Works Required - St. Edward’s Lawn Cemetery. 

34. Uneven path - Asylum Burial Ground. 

35. Asylum Burial Records. 

36. Any Works Required - Asylum Burial Ground. 

37. Any Works Required - Cheddleton Lawn Cemetery. 

38. Forward Agenda Items. 
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